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September 24, 2021 

Division of Operations 

Children of Employees in the Workplace & 
National Take Our Daughters and Sons to Work® Day 

To: All Staff 

From:  Scott W. Washington 
Chief Operating Officer 

In past years, with the exception of the National Take Our Daughters and Sons to Work® Day in 
April each year, employees are not permitted to bring children into their school or office while in 
the course of their employment. This year the National Take Our Daughters and Sons to Work® 
event is canceled due to health concerns in schools.  

If you have questions pertaining to this circular, please call the Office of Safety & Security at 
410-313-6739. 
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